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City of Elk River
Mayors Update
December 2020
The City park is lit up for Christmas and looking wonderful thanks to a dozen volunteers that showed up to help on a Saturday morning!  Matt from Avista also hung the decorations on the light poles.  Thank you to everyone!
Inland Cellular has the new internet equipment installed and tested. They will be contacting residents shortly with package costs and sign up information. The City received a $200,000 grant in October for this internet project and awarded the contract to Inland Cellular.
We have been having more success at landing grants thanks to CCED’s Chris St Germaine and our own Christina Bartlett. The latest $100,000 grant awarded to us will fix City Hall’s leaky basement.  We will work in getting the sidewalk at City Hall replaced at the same time.
SNOW - Randy and Hawk have been all over our streets plowing and moving snow to keep us moving. They have been doing a great job. Please assist them by moving your vehicles off the street while they are plowing.
Rod Black has resigned from City Council. They have sold their property and are moving. Thank you Rod for your service! I will appoint his replacement after the first of the year to complete his term. This seat will be up for election next fall. Several people have expressed interest. Thank you!
The virus and us! It appears that help is around the corner. One more 120 day push. Please continue to socially distance, sanitize often and when you do leave our little paradise, please wear a mask.
On behalf of Elk River’s City Council and our City Hall family, we wish you a Merry Christmas and a safe Happy New Year!
Thanks for listening!
Mayor Dave
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